
 
 
 
May 22, 2024 
 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Proposals (RFP) 4-2171 State Route 73  

(Bison Avenue to Interstate 405) Multimodal Corridor 
Feasibility Study   

 
Gentlemen/Ladies: 
 

This letter and its Attachments comprise Addendum No. 2 to the above     
captioned Request for Proposals issued by the Orange County Transportation 

 
 
1. Offerors are advised that the pre-proposal conference registration 

sheets from the May 16, 2024, pre-proposal conference are presented 
as Attachment A to this Addendum No. 2.  
 

Offerors are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in their 
Letter of Transmittal, which is to accompany the proposal. Offerors are advised 
that all changes addressed in this Addendum No. 2 shall be incorporated into 
the final Agreement. 

Questions regarding this Addendum No. 2 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5552 or mthreats@octa.net  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marjorie Morris Threats 
Principal Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 
 

Attachments: 
Attachment A:  Pre-Proposal Conference Registration Sheets 
 














